
Minutes of Brown Township Public Hearing 

June 20, 2022 

 

The public hearing was convened at 7:56 p.m. by the Supervisor, Paul Adamski. 

Present:  Paul Adamski, Supervisor; Deborah Knutson, Clerk; Lani Millsap, Treasurer; Timothy Joseph, 

Trustee; Paul Wondolowski, Trustee; Others:  None 

The subject of this advertised public hearing is to consider the appropriation of money needed to 

support the proposed budget for the upcoming fiscal year (July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023). 

Anticipated revenues and expenditures for the proposed budget were reviewed.  There was $3,975 added 

to Clerk for salary increase and extra subscriptions needed for QuickBooks,  $1,000 was added to Board 

of Review for training and a new board member, $500 was added to Treasurer for postage, $2,500 was 

added to Assessor for postage and salary increase, $1,000 was added to Elections for extra elections this 

year due to election payroll, $1,000 was added for the Township Hall since it is close to being over budget, 

$15,000 was added for Roads because of the Lyman/Siegfried road project and possible other projects.  

Bank service charges were decreased $155.00.   

After a brief discussion, the following resolution was offered by Tim Joseph with a second by Paul 

Wondolowski: 

 The Brown Township Board hereby resolves to levy under the general Property Tax Act, a total of 

1.4437 mills for the operation of the township during fiscal year 2022-2023 (July 1, 2022 – June 30, 

2023).  

Fire and Rescue and Road Construction and Maintenance will be proposed at another public hearing 

since it will be on the ballot for the August 2, 2022 election.   

A roll call vote was taken: 

Paul Adamski  yes 

Deborah Knutson yes 

Lani Millsap  yes 

Timothy Joseph  yes 

Paul Wondolowski yes 

 

The Supervisor declared the resolution adopted.   

The public hearing was adjourned at 8:01 p.m. 

Minutes recorded by Deborah Knutson, Clerk.  Minutes approved – July 13th, 2022 


